
REPUBLIC OF IRAQ

CONTRACT RENEWAL

NOTICE to Exporters & Importers

BUREAU VERITAS CONTRACT RENEWAL

NOTICE N°08:2024 (Free translation)

The Iraqi ministry of planning and Central Organization for Standardization and Quality Control (COSQC) have extended the 

Verification of Conformity contract with Bureau Veritas till 5th January of 2026. 

This extension has been announced publicly by COSQC in an official Notice number 8:2024 (see below):
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Find list of contacts and detailed information about the program on 

https://verigates.bureauveritas.com

Phone.: + 964 771 380 42 30

+ 964 780 440 87 76

iraq.conformity@bureauveritas.com

https://verigates.bureauveritas.com

Contacts in Iraq:

Bureau Veritas Baghdad

Alsadon St.-Zahrat Alkhaleej Building
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